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1 July 2025 

July Newsletter 

Dear Parents 

Somewhat to my amazement, I find myself writing the final - July - newsletter of what has been a 

very busy and successful year.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank my outstanding staff 

team who work incredibly hard to ensure that your children receive the care and the education 

which they deserve.  They provide a rich and exciting curriculum and are relentless in delivering 

excellence, working with me every day to raise standards of both learning and behaviour.  Can I 

thank you the parents for your support and partnership in enabling us to carry out our work and to 

be the best we can be.  And, of course, can I thank the children themselves for making every day 

special just by being them.  They give their best and want to do well.  School reports will be due 

out in the next couple of weeks for you to review your children’s progress this year. 

On Thursday this week, we will be having our transition day when our Y6s head out to visit their 

high schools for a day or two.  At Brookside, we call this ‘Moving Up Day’.  The day will start as 

usual for the children in their own classes.   We then go into Assembly at 9:15 and the children 

will leave the hall with their next teacher to spend the day getting to know each other in their next 

class.  At 2:30, we return to the hall to briefly review the day, then the children return to class with 

their own teacher for their usual exits at hometime.  There will be no change to next year’s class 

teachers: 
 

Nursery: Ms McDonald Reception: Miss Loney Year 1: Ms Smith Year 2: Mrs Lomas 

Year 3: Mr Gambles Year 4: Ms Kendal Year 5: Mr Griffiths Year 6: Mr Whitcombe 
 

Y6 have asked me to remind their parents that we have their Leavers’ Show in the school hall at 

9:15am on Friday 18th July.  Y6 parents and families are cordially invited to attend the 

performance! It will be a very special occasion as we say farewell to our amazing Y6s and wish 

them good luck for the future. 

We break up for summer at 1:30pm on Wednesday 23rd July (12pm for Nursery).  There will be no 

After-School Club that day.  As usual on the last day of term, we’ll have non-uniform day for a £1 

donation to school funds.  Children will return to school at 8:45am on Wednesday 3rd September. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr D Orme 

Headteacher 


